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Warm Greetings, 

 

I am writing to let you know that a website: www.ledaproject.com has been set up that gives information 

about the Leda Settlement and the upcoming projects that are occurring. 

 

We have been working on two separate July projects, one for young adults and a second for the 55+ age 

group. 

 

The 2nd Pathways to a Sustainable Future on July 3-19, 2016 is being co-sponsored by the Universal 

Peace Federation (UPF) International and it will bring participants from Europe, Asia and the America's 

together for a rich multi-cultural experience.  The older group will have extra time to discover and explore 

the incredible diverse nature of that region and learn more substantially what Rev. Moon was doing in the 

area of hunger eradication and sustainable development. 

 

Please visit our website and encourage those who have an interest in such things as sustainable 

development, service, agriculture, fishing, friendship and discovery to visit it and see if this opportunity 

fits their interests. 

 

Feel free to send inquiries to me. 

 

Wishing you the best. 

 

Rev. John W. Gehring 

Senior Project Advisor 

 

 


